













16 March 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

Rainbow Day

We have been invited to take a group of our pupils to the Rainbow Day at Holbrook School on Thursday 22 March.  We will be leaving school at 9.30am and returning by 1.30pm.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Pupils will need to come to school in their school uniform but bring bright coloured clothes to change into.  They will also require a snack, packed lunch and drinks.  Please note that pupils in receipt of Free School Meals will be provided with a packed lunch from school.

If you are happy for your child to attend, please complete the attached consent form and return it to school by Tuesday.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me, either by phone or e-mail c.irwin@osborne.hants.sch.uk

Yours sincerely





Caroline Irwin 
Deputy Headteacher
